
We are proposing and amendment to our by-laws - to change 
the term of an Elder from being two years to three years. This 
change was approved by the Elder Board and would serve the 
following purposes:

1.	 Help create more of a sustainable training/learning 
curve for three new Elders to join each year, as three 
Elders rotate off, instead of having half (5 or so) Elders 
rotate off each summer with shorter ramp up/training 
time available.

2.	Establish more time for mentoring Assistant Moderators 
and Assistant Treasurers, as key leadership roles, to be 
better equipped to step into lead after they’ve had time 
to walk alongside/learn from predecessor.

3.	Solidify our commitment to have a sustainable and clear 
ask of lay elders, and to widen diversity of voices who 
can serve, maintaining a healthy rhythm for Elder Board 
meetings being only once per month, remotely/on zoom, 
for one hour.

  2024 Church By-Law Change  
Vote on the proposed church by-law change and our elder board slate a ahead of 

our June 2 meeting at lasallestreetchurch.org/elder-board-slate


